
Head Teacher Mrs S. Edwards 

Eastlands Primary School 

2023 has been an amazing year for Eastlands Primary School. 

  

In our last newsletter of 2022.23 I would like to wish our Year 6 pupils 

the very best in the future at secondary school.  Please keep in touch 

as we love to hear of all your achievements.   
 

Additional cohort  2023.24 

A reminder to all that we have been asked by 

the local authority to host an extra Year 5 

class in the coming year who will stay on at 

year 6 the year after.  
  

Staffing— We are extending a warm welcome to:- 

 Miss B. Brown—TA 

 Miss K. Fiddes— TA 

 Miss L. Evans KS2 teacher 

End of Term dates. - 

5th July & 7th July—strike days for N, R, 1, 2, 3, 4 and 6 

10th July—Secondary Transition day for Year 6 

W/C 10th July— Art & Aspirations week  

12th July—Keyboard performance  - Year 3 & 4 at 2pm 

14th July—Reports to parents  

18th July—Rocksteady performance at 2.15 

19th July—Year 6 leavers performance, Year 6 leavers Disco 

21st  July—End of term 

Tuesday 5th September—New term starts  
             

Happy Birthday to all our chil-
dren who celebrate their birthdays 
in July 
 
Rec: Yusuf, Euan, Zeke, Samuel.  

1: Khiyan, Anaya, Anson, Emma, Mia 

2. Raghavsinh, Rigveda, Amelia 

3. Solomon, Sophie 

4: Georgio, Alfie, Samuel, Jake, 

Virush, Grace, 

5: Goldie, Olivia, Raj. 

6: Ethan 

Safeguarding is Everybody’s Responsibility 

Eastlands Primary School 

Lansdowne Place, Rugby CV21 3RY Tel: 01788 575328 

July 2023 
EPS Attendance 

Target 

 

Attendance  at end 

of June: 

R— 91.6% 

Y1— 92.7% 

Y2— 95.4% 

Y3— 98.3% 

Y4— 96% 

Y5—96.3% 

Y6— 95.1% 

Overall attendance 

for the whole 

school for          

June was  averag-

ing at    95.1% 

This is below 

our target. 

Please help us to 

maintain this % by 

ensuring your  

child’s attendance 

is good or better. 

Is your child’s 

class 

“On time at  

10 to 9” ?  

School opens at 

8.40am when chil-

dren can go to their 

classrooms and get 

ready for the start 

of the school day. 

Please make sure 

that your child is in 

their class, ready to 

work by 8.50am at 

the 

lat-

Happy Birthday to all our chil-
dren who celebrate 
their birthdays in 
August 
 
 

Rec: Ava 
1: Sheriden, Mehvish 
2. Eden C, Isabella 
3: Kaitlyn, Caelan, Lena, Hugo,  
Natalia 
4:  
5: Amelia G, Oscar, Shreyan 
6: Joel, Sophie. 
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Warwickshire Multi Agency Safeguarding Board.  MASH  

Emotional Abuse signs to look out for:  NSPCC 

If you are worried about the safety of a child or adult over the summer 

break please follow this link.  

In school we have designated safeguarding leads who will discuss any concerns you may 

have regarding the well being of a child.  They are Mrs Edwards, Mrs Warrington, Mrs Hague, 

Mr Batchelor,  Mrs Vikmanis and Ms Huggins. 

Eastlands Primary School 

We all have the right to feel safe all the time. 

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum  

 Thank you to our Staff, Parents and our children 

A we approach the end of a remarkable year we should reflect on our success.  The Ofsted 

outstanding grade is a measure of the work of an incredible school community.  

We have the most amazing, polite children who are keen to 
learn and do their best.  Our children are supported by dedicat-
ed parents and staff.   

I would like to take  this opportunity to say thank you to the 
amazing school staff team who have worked so hard over the year supporting pupils. Your 
hard work is much appreciated by parents. 

All staff understand that, our hard work in school, is so well supported by parents.  A big thank 

you to all parents. I wish you all a safe and happy summer break.  Finally, a thank you to our 

very hard working PSA team—another fabulous year.  

Together we make sure our children get the best they can from their years at Eastlands Pri-

mary. 

Food for Thought 

Does technology impact on emotional intelligence ? 
 

To start to address this a little can all parents put ‘phones away’ when collecting their children 

and engage in conversation about the child’s day.  The way we talk and behave with young  

children will influence children's behaviour and social skills in future. Can we endeavour to 

arrive and collect children on time and not let the pressures of work/ life in general take away 

from children's positive early experiences.  

It is becoming clear that as a society we must engage with our children more due to the im-

pact of new technologies.  The links below explore what is changing in our daily lives and the 

impact this could have on our children.  Please have a read. 

research-smartphones-damage-social-development 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/mash
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/child-abuse-and-neglect/emotional-abuse/emotional-abuse-signs-symptoms-effects/
http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/mash
https://www.huffingtonpost.com/suren-ramasubbu/does-technology-impact-a-childs-emotional-intelligence_b_7090968.html
https://www.theguardian.com/technology/2015/feb/01/toddler-brains-research-smartphones-damage-social-development
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Thank you everyone for your support this year. The PSA 
have had lots of fun organising discos, book fairs, the 
summer fair, and the Christmas fair for you and your 
children and we hope that you enjoy the events too. 

Thank you to all that attended the summer fayre on  
Friday. We all had a fantastic time (despite the rain!) We 
raised a grand total of £2132!  Amazing!!  

 

We are always looking for volunteers, 

whether you feel your contribution can be 

big or small, you are valued and wanted 

by the PSA! 

 

We all have the right to feel safe all the time. 

Eastlands Primary School Protective Behaviours Curriculum  


